
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

THE DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY 
                                                                                                                 (Reg. Charity No. 234025) 

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
 

11th November 2018 – The Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 

 
Saturday 10th 6.30 pm  Special Intention (Margaret) 

Sunday 11th 9.00 am  The Parishioners 

Sunday 11th 10.30 am  The War Dead 

Monday 12th 9.30 am Wyn & Wilfred Mullen 

Tuesday 13th 9.30 am Jim Power 

Wednesday 14th 9.30 am Constance Emery 

Thursday 15th 7.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Friday 16th 9.30 am   Eucharistic Service 

Saturday 17th 6.30 pm  The Maher family 

Sunday 18th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 18th 10.30 am The Emery & Mullen families 

  

 (1) Please note early mass on Thursday 15th November at 7.00 am (not 9.30 am) 

 (2) No Mass, Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament or Confessions on Sat 17th November  

African Children’s Choir: Just As I am Hymns Tour: Wed 5th December 2018 at 7 pm 

This will be at St. John’s, Lindow, Wilmslow. Tickets & Info at: www.saint-johns.org.uk 

 

St. Teresa’s Christmas Party for Senior Citizens  

This year’s Christmas party has been pencilled in for Wednesday 12th December 2018. More 

information will follow closer to the time. 

 

St. Ambrose College: Sixth Form Open Evening: Tue 13th Nov 2018: 7 – 9 pm 

Please see poster at the back of church for more details. 

 

Diocesan Mission Catechist – Vacancy  

The Diocese of Shrewsbury is seeking to employ a Diocesan Mission Catechist to assist with the 

organisation and provision of the formation of those working in all areas of parish and adult 

catechesis throughout the Diocese. The task will involve seeking the renewal of catechetical 

formation, training new catechists and supporting parish catechists. This is a permanent contract 

based at the Curial Office although a part time job share would be considered.  

For application form and full job description please visit the following website: 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/aboutus/curia/vacancies 

Completed applications should be sent to Pauline.mcculloch@dioceseofshrewsbury.org. Closing 

date: 21 November 2018. 

 

Job Vacancies: Holy Family of Nazareth Catholic Academy Trust  

Please see posters at the back of church for the positions of Chief Executive Officer and Chief 

Finance Officer for the Holy Family of Nazareth Catholic Academy Trust (All Hallows Catholic 

College, Macclesfield; St. Alban’s Catholic Primary School, Macclesfield; St. Paul’s Catholic 

Primary School, Poynton & St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School, Congleton). Full post details and 

application form are available by emailing Debbie Milne at: hr@allhallows.org.uk. Visits to the 

Trust schools are warmly welcomed and encouraged. Completed application forms should be 

sent to: Sue.Jenkinson@dioceseofshrewsbury.org  

Closing date: Monday 12th November 2018 at 12 noon 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Food Link, Colshaw: Thank you for your ongoing support. Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate 

food? We are very grateful to receive the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, 

coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, tuna, fruit, veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the 

box at the back of church. 
 

Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 

there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 
 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 
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First Holy Communion - Update 

Nicola Cowell will be leading the programme and asks parents to give the names of their children 

to Father Anthony (or Nicola) via email. Classes will be held on a Friday evening, starting soon. 
 

Confirmation  

The Bishop will be coming to one of our neighbouring parishes in May or June 2019. Young people 

in the parish and their parents are asked to think and pray about their readiness to receive this 

sacrament. For those willing to do so, a course of preparation will begin early in the new year. 
 

Frank McGahan RIP 

It is with sadness that we report the death of Frank McGahan, who died on Thursday last week. 

May he rest in peace. 
 

Dowry Tour of Our Lady of Walsingham – Shrewsbury Cathedral: 29th Nov – 1st Dec 2018 

This exhibition is to help prepare you for the rededication of England as the Dowry of Mary around 

the solemnity of the Annunciation 2020. Visiting all of the Catholic Cathedrals in England, it explains 

the history and significance of the tradition that England is Our Lady’s Dowry. It helps us 

understand the message of Our Lady to the people of England that was given to the Lady Richeldis 

in Walsingham in 1061, nearly 960 years ago, making Walsingham one of the oldest shrines to the 

Mother of God in the world. As part of the exhibition, you will see the statue of Our Lady of 

Walsingham that stands in the Slipper Chapel, a likeness of the Holy House as well as exhibits that 

show the life of the Shrine today. For more information, please see poster at the back of church 

and/or visit http://dowrytour.org.uk/shrewsbury 
 

Adoremus Revisited:  

By popular demand, there will be three possibilities to revisit Bishop Robert Barron’s first talk on 

the Mass. Open to everyone, all Catechists are invited to attend. Venues: 1. In the East: St Hugh & 

St John’s, Altrincham. Sat 17 Nov. Starts 09:15; ends with 12:15 Mass. 2. In the West: St Anne’s, 

Rock Ferry. Sat 8 Dec. Starts 09:15; ends with 12:15 Mass. 3. In the South: Shrewsbury Parish Hall. 

NB: Sat 19 Jan 2019. Starts with 9:30 Mass; ends 12:30. Information and Registration: 

www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/catholic-faith/the-new-evangelisation/registration 
 

CARITAS at Christmas 2018 

There will be a retiring collection during the weekend of 1st/2nd December. Thank you for your 

support. Your donations will go to families in need within the Diocese, ensuring they have a 

Christmas meal and gifts to celebrate the Nativity of Christ and create happy family memories. 
 

Headteacher Vacancy: St Hugh’s Catholic Primary School, Timperley 

We warmly welcome all potential candidates to arrange a visit to the school by contacting our 

Chair of Governors, Mrs Sarah-Jayne Williams by email sj.williams@sthughstimperley.org 

Application packs can be found at www.sthughstimperley.org and should be returned by email to 

John Nish (Primary School Improvement Advisor, Trafford MBC) at john.nish@trafford.gov.uk 

Closing Date: Friday 23rd November 2018 (10 am) 
 

 

 

Father Anthony – Upcoming Absence  

Father Anthony will be away from the parish from Thursday 15th November until Friday 30th 

November 2018 for his usual annual break. Our parish friend, Fr. Peter Edmonds SJ, will kindly say 

some of the masses for us in his absence - Fr. Peter will be staying with us from Saturday 17th 

November until Monday 26th November. Therefore, there will only be a eucharistic service next 

Friday 16th November, and there will be no service, exposition of the Blessed Sacrament or 

confessions on the morning of Saturday 17th November. 
 

In case of any emergency during this period, please contact Deacon Michael via the parish phone 

number (on the front page). 

 

CLERGY EDUCATION & TRAINING FUND - SPECIAL COLLECTION 

Next weekend the annual Collection for the Clergy Education & Training Fund will be held. On the 

training and formation of Priests, the future of our Diocese so much depends.  

Special Envelopes are available for you to use.  A Leaflet about the Fund is also available which 

explains how to make a regular donation to the Fund by Standing Order, or how you can make your 

donation either Online or by Cheque. It also explains how to take advantage of Gift Aid for your 

donations to the Fund. 
 

If you prefer, you can donate online via Paypal to the Fund at the following address: 

www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/clergy-education-and-training-fund where you can also take 

advantage of Gift Aid.  I ask that you give your support in whatever way is possible for the provision 

of the best formation for a new generation of priests. 
 

With every good wish, 

Yours sincerely in Christ 
 

+ Mark 

Bishop of Shrewsbury   

 

The One Accord Christmas Show: Friday 7 December 2018 7.00pm 

Everyone is familiar with the Christmas Carols of the standard hymnbooks, but there are many 

areas of the country where older tunes and words are still sung every year - often in pubs and other 

social settings. One Accord have drawn on that living tradition to produce a collection of songs and 

tunes to form their Christmas show.  
 

Soup & Cake will be served - Bring your own drinks and glasses 

Tickets £6.00 from:  Chrissie 0161 439 8262; Anne 0161 637 5347 

Dean Row Chapel, Chapel Road, Dean Row, Wilmslow, SK9 2BX 

 

Wilmslow Churches Together: Crib Festival 2018 

Come and visit our crib festival at Wilmslow Methodist Church, Water Lane, Wilmslow on 

Wednesday 5th December (6 – 8 pm) or Saturday 8th December (10 am – 3.30 pm). Many different 

nativity sets to view, children’s Christmas crafts & activities & refreshments served. All proceeds 

towards Action for Children. 
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